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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

In all seriousness, the government is supposed to help people. There is
so much waste that happens in the meantime.
Let's spend some of out tax money helping those who need healthcare-
seems to me like a far better use of my money than, for example, paying
certain government officials. Studies have shown that more access to
healthcare will make everyone a little but healthier. (Do you want the
person making your food to not be able to afford to get treatment if
they are sick? I certainly don't!)

Sincerely,

BA Ciccolella
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